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Lutheran Education Australia 
 

Transfer of pastors to Lutheran schools  
 
 
 
 
It is the policy of the Lutheran Church of Australia that removal expenses of pastors to 
schools or between schools is the responsibility of the receiving school. 
 
When a pastor accepts a call to serve in a Lutheran school the removal is to be processed to 
ensure all costs associated with the removal are covered in accordance with the LCA 
Transfer Fund. 
 
The rules of the LCA Transfer Fund are available from the LEA national office 
(lea@lutheran.edu.au). 
 
Those schools that are members of the LEA Transfer Fund will have all removal costs 
covered by that fund.  However, there are two specific costs that are not covered by the LEA 
Transfer Fund that will need to be covered by the school: 
a) Insurance cover 
b) Travel expenses 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


